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Chloe Dunlop

From: Dana Alderson

Sent: Friday, 9 February 2018 2:12 PM

To: Chloe Dunlop

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification - Sydney Zoo (SSD 7228 MOD 1)

Hi Chloe, 
 
Thank you for forwarding the above proposal to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) for 
consideration.   
 
After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the 
matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a 
formal OEH response. We have no further need to be involved in the assessment of this project. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dana 
 

 

Dana Alderson 
Senior Project Officer 
Greater Sydney 
Regional Operations Division 

 
Lvl 6, 10 Valentine Ave / PO Box 644 
Parramatta 2124  
8837 6304 
dana.alderson@environment.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 
 

From: Amber Wilson  

Sent: Wednesday, 31 January 2018 3:23 PM 

To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification - Sydney Zoo (SSD 7228 MOD 1) 

 

 
 

Good afternoon 

 

Please find attached the notice of section 96(1A) modification for Sydney Zoo, Western Sydney Parklands (SSD 7228 

MOD 1).    

 

The proposed modification application and associated documents may be viewed on the Department’s website at  

 http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9037.  

 

The Department invites you to comment on the proposed modification, including advice on recommended conditions 

of consent, by Wednesday 14 February 2018.  

 

For further enquiries, please contact Chloe Dunlop on (02) 8289 6667 or via email at 

Chloe.Dunlop@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
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Regards  

 

 
Amber Wilson 

A/ DA Coordinator | Industry and Key Sites  

Department of Planning & Environment 

320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001 

T  02 9274 6165   

 
 


